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Dear Mr. Tabacaru

Subject: Your letter to NAPCA and CFCU dated 15 May 2001, copied to the EC Delegation

I refer to your above letter to which I would like to make a number of comments.

First,  the comment made by Ms. Neagu in the meeting held on 11 May 2001, was that she had not received the minutes of the meeting of 12 April prior to the meeting held on 11 May 2001, not that she was not aware of the discussion.

Second regarding your remark stating that the EC Delegation insists upon the implementation of the FIDIC model contract. Please note the EC Delegation insists only upon the respect of the Phare procedures, namely that specific and separate Phare procedures for works and supply be applied.  

The choice to apply the FIDIC green book which is generally used for small scale works contracts was made by the CFCU following their recent positive experience with this book in Oltenita. We would however be willing to accept an alternative proposal if in line with the Phare standard works procedures and if proposed by the CFCU and the National Authority.

Regarding the supposed additional costs you claim, it is my understanding that SERA would only need to purchase one copy of the FIDIC green book which would be then translated.  As such, any costs impact would be extremely limited.

In conclusion, I can but regret that after a standard tender dossier has been provided by CFCU to SERA in March, SERA still has not launched any tenders and is discussing non existing problems and theory which results in delays to the project. 

The Commission will not be in a position to extend the disbursement period of the programme beyond the end of the year so I would urge you to work constructively and positively with the CFCU, NAPCA and the OMAS team to recover the delays occurred in your project.

Yours sincerely,

Simon Mordue
Phare Coordinator

CC: G.Coman; R.Radulescu; P.Dibber; J.Rawden
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